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Merry Christmas everyone. I hope this holiday 

 season finds you well and enjoying the company 

of friends, neighbors, and family. Bless you all.   

Linda 

Brice with Access Engineering and the Wayne Lakes Sewer committee continue 
to work on the upcoming project. Governor DeWine approves $500,000 grant for 
our community using the H2Ohio Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Grant. 
Ohio EPA approves the 4 million in principal forgiveness the week of November 1, 
2021. The first round of HB168 Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Grant Pro-
gram was denied.  Hopes are that there may be a second round of grants consid-
ered. We will keep you informed on all updates.  

Electric Aggregation Program. Residents are currently receiving many letters 
from electric suppliers wanting your business. By opting out, you will no longer be 
in the village program.  Please visit Energy Choice Ohio.Gov for more information 
and to help you understand how the program works. Dynegy was the previous 
supplier who’s contract expired with the reading this month. The new supplier 
will be Energy Harbor 866-636-3749. Residents should receive letters soon show-
ing this as our new Electric Aggregate contracted supplier for the village program. 
If you opted out and later want to join back in you will need to follow the guide-
lines provided by your supplier choice. 

Drainpipe project now complete!  Big Thank you to all the residents that helped 
with this project and made it possible.  

Quotes are soon to be secured to include repairs to the dam on North Drive, also 
a drainage problem on East Drive. More info to come. 

Verizon has installed a new cell phone tower on State Route 127 and McNutt 
Road. Reports from Neave Township state it is now working.  It may not be at 
100% power yet. More info to come. 

Daily Fishing Passes can be easily purchased at the village office, Brewer’s Gate-
house, on our Village of Wayne Lakes.com website and our The Village of Wayne 
Lakes facebook page. Please share with your friends!! The village has collected 
$16572.00 so far this year!!  

Please STOP dumping branches, yard waste and trash at the Chippewa property. 
Council approved $2500 for Darke County to begin the cleanup of this property. 
Clean up is scheduled for yearend. 

Next council meeting Monday, January 10, 2022 7:00pm in the council meeting 
room.    

In closing, for Covid-19 updates and prevention tips please refer to the website 
https://www.cdc.gov>coronavirus. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Clark   Acting Mayor, President of Council mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com 
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To receive digital newsletters, please EMAIL the request to:      waynelakesnews2016@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Monday December 2021 Friday Saturday 

19 20 21 22 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

23 24 

 

 
See article below 

25 Neave Transfer Station                  

  closed today. 

26 27 28 29 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

30 31 

 

 

Sunday Monday January 2022 Friday Saturday 

      1 
 

2 3 4 5 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

6 7 8 Neave Twp. 

Transfer Station Trash  
8am to Noon 

Village Office 

Hrs.  8-10 am 

 9 10  Council Mtg. 

7:00 pm 
Village Office 

Covid19 
Restrictions apply. 

 

11 12 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

13 14 15 
Village Office 
 Hrs. 8-10 am 

16 17 18 19 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

20 21 22  
Village Office 
 Hrs. 8-10 am 
 

 
. 

23 

 
              
          30 
 

24  

 
 
          31 
 

25 26 

Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm 

27 28 29 Neave Twp. 

Transfer Station Trash  
8am to Noon 

Village Office 

Hrs.  8-10 am 
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 www.facebook.com/thevillageofwaynelakes  

 Website:  https://villageofwayneslakes.com 

LAKE MAINTENANCE PERSON 

To maintain, clean, and control water flow with the village.  
 This job will require an individual to visually inspect the water levels and drainpipes on a regular basis 
throughout the year. (ice off until ice on) 
 In the Spring, the pipes will require removal of bark and debris from the winter. 
 As the trees release seed pods, etc. the drains will need a bi-weekly cleaning. 
 Water level control will require watching the weather. Spring rains and valves will need to be closed and 
pipes open. Dry Summer days will require valves open, and pipes maintained.  
 Fall into Winter is a daily cleaning of leaves and controlling water levels. 
 There are several pipes that require putting cleaning tools together and cleaning before they become a 
problem. Assistance from a 2nd person will be required. 
 It is highly recommended that all pipes be cleaned out with these tools two to three times per year. 
 Removal of aerators, 2, from lakes in the winter months. 

Please reply to : mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com to be considered for this position. 

 
. 
 

Please reply to : 

mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com to be considered for this position. 

 

 Fort Jefferson United Methodist Church invites everyone  
in the community to attend the Christmas Eve service  

at 8:00 pm. There will be traditional Christmas hymns,  
special music and the spiritual lighting of the candles. 

Come join in on the most sacred evening of the year. 
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